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Dear Legislature, 

 

Stop this attempt to tamper with out elections.  Our election by mail is the best in the 

country.  We can track and guarantee our votes are counted.  There is no such 

guarantee using voting machines that are easily hacked by Musk's people.  Whatever 

we need to do, we must protect the security of our voting process in Oregon. 

 

Thanks, Terri 


